
The Cherokee Nation is making an application to the USDA Rural Housing Service for a Housing Preservation Grant. The funds will be used in conjunction with Tribal Home Improvement Program funds to provide rehabilitation to homes for very low income Indian families residing within the Cherokee Nation jurisdictional boundaries. The Statement of Activities is available at the Housing Authority of the Cherokee Nation. 

Any interested citizen is encouraged to review the documents and comment between the hours of 8:00 AM and 4:30 PM. Deadline for comments is April 27, 2005, at 4:30 PM. Contact Stann Hummingbird, Housing Director, Home Improvement Program, Housing Authority of Cherokee Nation, Leon Daniel Heights, located at 701 W. Fox St., Tahlequah, OK 74464, (918) 456-5598. 

NOTICE


